
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Junk in the Trunk Community Yard Sale 

This fun take on a classic yard sale brings 

everything to one location, no driving around looking 

for addresses or missing driveways! 

 

May 27th, 2023 from 8am-1pm 

Coffee, Hot Chocolate & Baked Goods! 

At Snoopy’s Landing - 9 Short Street 

Amnesty Day 
You will be allowed to take 1 load that day for free. 

The Township is paying for this.  
 

If you take more than 1 load, Dodge will give you a 
25% discount off regular price.  

You must have your landfill card and Photo ID.  

White items are allowed at no cost but fridges, air 
conditioners and freezers will not be accepted 
unless a technician licensed by the Ministry of 

Environment tags them stating that all freon has 
been removed. 

Items not accepted in this one free load are 
couches, chairs, mattresses, tables, tires, and 

construction demolition waste.  

DEBIT & CREDIT ONLY – NO CASH 
**Acceptable size of load is**  
1 Half ton- approx. 2 metres. 

 

June 24th, 2023 from 9am-3pm 

Garbage Bag Limit 

Dodge Haulage is reducing the number 

of bags they are accepting at the 

landfill site. 

--- 

Garbage Bag Limit will be reduced from  

3 to 2 bags a week. 

 

Effective August 1st, 2023 

Docking Passes & Boat Launch Fees 

Anyone wishing to use the boat launch at 

Espanola Bay is required to pay a fee of 

$5.00 per use or purchase a seasonal 

pass for $20.00 from the  

Municipal Office. 

Volunteers Wanted 

Baldwin wants you! 

We are inviting residents to express their 

interest in volunteering for the 

community.  

Current volunteer positions include: 

  -The Recreation Committee  

-The Baldwin Fire Department 

Community Planter Boxes 

The boxes are currently being repaired 

and will be ready to use soon.  

All community members who requested a 

box will be contacted when repairs are 

complete, so you can start planting! 

On behalf of the Township of Baldwin we hope you all have a fun and safe Summer! 

--- 

Question or comments? Please contact the office. 

705-869-0225 I admin@baldwin.ca I 11 Spooner St. McKerrow 
May 2023 

mailto:admin@baldwin.ca

